Dear students,

The last exams from Mathematics (1 and 2) will be held between August 24 and September 10. The
plan is that the exams will be standard (i.e. not online), organized individually, depending on time
possibilities of each student. The date and time will be negotiated individually, therefore the dates
will be not officially published and visible in KOS.

According to web page of the faculty
https://www.fs.cvut.cz/en/studies/bachelor-and-master-studies/schedule-of-academic-year/

the exams should be finished until the September 11, 2020.
Enrolments for the academic year 2020/2021 until September 11, 2020
Academic year 2020/2021 starts on September 21, 2020

Please let me know (by email) if you would like to take the exam, from which subject (and level)
and what is your preferred date. We can schedule it according to your needs and time availability.
I will certainly find a time slot for you, but please don’t leave it for last minute.

If you need any consultation concerning the subject, anything for your preparation for the exam,
please do not hesitate to let me know. We can organize an online consultation session using MS

Teams.

In case you have any problem with such an arrangement, please contact me as soon as possible.
I will do my best to find an alternative solution.

with best regards

T. Bodnar

PS: I will be not available for examination on August 26 and 31, and September 1 and 2, when I am
in state examination committees of other students.



